
Planning Commission Meeting –February 2021 (Zoom meeting – Held February 23, 2021)

Attending: Lydia Herring, Rich Kraemer, Kirsten Compitello, Eric Valcheff, Colton Chandler                                                         

Call To Order: 6:35 PM

Comments

None

DCED Map Grant 

Award decisions have not been made yet for the DCED Map Grant. DCED is still assessing how many will 
be given out.  We were told decisions will be made by end of March.  Ingram Borough will be signing the 
EPD extension letter to contract work on the zoning ordinance revisions contingent upon grant award.  
Greg stated that Ingram does not have decision of what they will do if we do not get grant.  Eric 
motioned to remind Crafton council that the Planning Commission urges them to also sign the EPD 
extension letter; Kirsten seconded the motion and will follow up with council.

Park Planning Update

There are no updates this month. It was mentioned that funds are in place for the master plan.  Council 
did say they will be pursuing additional funding to be used for pool house updates.

January 2021 minutes were approved.

Workshop  #4 Takeaways

The workshop has been posted on the website.   It was the Overview of Crafton Blvd. Project.   Gateway 
did a presentation and got resident feedback.  Bradford and Crafton Blvd. got plenty of feedback and 
ideas. The Stop Sign, which was much of the discussion, will not go away.  It was talked about adding the 
takeaways to the Crafton Vision document.   Kirsten and Eric said they will clean up the Vision document 
and fix the formatting. All can contribute to future revisions of the document.

Eco-District reminder was made for the March Joint meeting.

Next Workshop Ideas

It was mentioned that we possibly do an Earth Day themed workshop.

 Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM


